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http://www22.verizon.com/wholesale/subscriptions/ 

 Notice Number:

 C23-0788

 Notice Date:

 05/02/2023

 Date Effective:

 07/05/2023

 Region:

 Verizon - All Regions

 Area Affected:

 Local and Access

 Process Affected:

 Verizon Trouble

Administration Gateway

Details: 

Verizon Partner Solutions (VPS) will replace the Verizon Trouble Administration Gateway (VTAG) with Verizon Partner

Solutions Exchange for VZT Access and Local products trouble administration.  The migration to Verizon Partner Solutions

Exchange will be completed on or after July 5th,  2023 with decommissioning of the application to follow.

Current users of the VTAG application were notified of the migration plans via email on March 13, 2023.

Please contact your Verizon Account Manager with any questions regarding this notice
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